
School 5 Safety Patrol 
 
School Safety Patrols are student volunteers from 5th grade.  Patrols 
help direct students using the proper safety procedures that are followed 
in school. 
 
Safety Patrols must: 

1. Be responsible 
• Have completed classwork and homework 
• Be able to unpack and prepare for your day quickly after duty 

2. Have exceptional attendance 
• Come to school every day ON TIME! (not tardy) 

3. Be a role model 
• Lead not follow  
• Follow PBSIS rules 
• Great school behavior! (class, hallway, lunch, and recess) 

   4. Commit to the Safety Patrol 
• Come to school at 7:50 
• Meet once a week during recess 

If you are interested in becoming a part of our Safety Patrol at School 
Five, please complete the attached application! 
***Applying to safety patrol DOES NOT guarantee acceptance to the 
safety patrol.  We are looking for students who are committed to making 
School 5 a safer place for all! 
 
We look forward to meeting with our newest 5th Grade Safety Patrol 
members! 

 
Ms. Frees-Spoganetz & Miss Cordero 
School 5 Safety Patrol Advisors 
   

 
  


